

STATE OF FLORIDA

Office of the Governor

THE CAPITOL
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0001

www.flgov.com 850-488-7146 850-487-0801 fax

May 23, 2008

Mr. Tom Harriman 140 James Street Venice, Florida 34285

Dear Tom:

Thank you for meeting with me during Citizen Hours in Bradenton. I am glad we had the opportunity to discuss climate change and your ideas about renewable energies.

It is my understanding that Dr. Dale Brill with the Office of Tourism, Trade and Economic Development contacted you about attending this year's Serve to Preserve Florida Summit on Global Climate Change. As you know, this year's summit will build on the strong foundation we began last year for Florida's energy future. I invite you to join local, state, national and international officials, as well as industry and environmental leaders, in a discussion to explore opportunities for expanding Florida's renewable and alternative energy marketplace.

Again, I appreciate your participation during Citizen Hours and the opportunity to hear your ideas about solar energy. Serving the people of Florida is a great honor, and I am pleased to have the opportunity of leading the state. If my office can be of any assistance, please do not hesitate to call (850) 488-4441.

Sincerely,

Charlie Crist

CC/cas/wd